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On-site Wastewater Determination

Tyler Billingsley <tyler@eastengineeringplc.com> Mon, Feb 15, 2021 at 9:03 AM
To: Ravi Venkataraman <rvenkataraman@richmondvt.gov>, Kendall Chamberlin <kchamberlin@richmondvt.gov>

Hello Ravi and Kendall,

I’m not sure why they would have put this condition on the plat...seems pretty restrictive. Maybe there was some condition in the old
Richmond regs or the Town used to have some kind of jurisdiction for on-site systems.

Anyways, if Krebs & Lansing did the investigation on the lot, and they are going to get a State WW permit, I have no issue on
removal of the language.

Let me know if you need anything further.

Tyler Billingsley, P.E.
Engineer/Owner

Cell: 802-989-6686
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